
 
 
 

Purchasing Division  
Dan Willhite, Purchasing Manager 

1400 West Lacey Blvd, Bldg. 6 
Hanford CA93230 

Phone: 559-852-2539 
Fax: 559-584-8371 

Dan.Willhite@countyofkings.com 
 
 

Date:  March 02, 2015 
 
To: Contractors & Subcontractors 
  
 
RE: New Public Works Contractor Registration Law SB 854  
 

All Contractors and Subcontractors are subject to registration.   
 
County of Kings Purchasing Division has learned of reports that some Contractors 
and their Subcontractors are not aware of the new registration program by the 
Department of Industrial Relations, SB 854, see 
www.dir.ca.gov/DLSE/dlsepublicworks.html and www.dir.ca.gov/default.html 
for more information. 
 
We strongly recommend both your construction company, and your frequently 
used subs, to register.  County of kings will only permit those who have registered 
to bid on all future Construction and Public Works projects.   
 

  
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 ___________________________ 
 Dan Willhite 
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